Parking Consultation «Number» «Street» «Area» «Post Code» Our Ref: DB-BML24 Telephone: 0208 207 2277

Email: parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk

Date: 16th February 2024

Dear Resident

Proposed Disabled Person's Parking Place - Bushey Mill Lane

The council is proposing to change the existing informal disabled parking bay outside 435 - 437 Bushey Mill Lane to a formal disabled parking bay by introducing a Traffic Regulation Order (TRO) thereby making it enforceable.

The proposal will help eliminate indiscriminate parking in the disabled bay and help facilitate Blue Badge holders to park close to residential properties and key destinations.

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of our proposal, please see the attached map which shows the extent of the proposal in your road.

If you would like to comment or have any concerns with the proposals, please let me know either by email at the email address above or in writing to the address listed at the top of this letter. Please mark any correspondence for my attention.

I look forward to receiving your response by Monday 11th March 2024.

Yours sincerely

Harry Branch Traffic Engineer